
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government will be closing the Dumas Auditorium from 

December 1, 2010 until May 31, 2011 to renovate the restroom facilities.  Dumas will reopen 

for June 1, 2011.  The Municipal Auditorium will close from August 1, 2011 until December 31, 

2011 and reopen to the public for January 1, 2012.  We are sorry for the inconvenience but 

both restroom facilities need to be updated. If you should have any questions, please contact 

Anne Picou at 985-873-6408.  
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